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From: 1o tivermore I

Sent: Friday, 10 July 2015 3:04 PM
To: EPC
Subject: Re: Unconventional gas mining in Victoria
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From: Jo Livermore

Sent: Thursday, 9 July 2015 12:11 PM

To: EPC

Subject: Unconventional gas mining in Victoria

I believe there should be a permanent ban on unconventional gas mining. There are threats to our climate,
our water supply and our most beautiful natural places. If we want a fair shot at a safe future, we must stop
the irresponsible extraction of fossil fuels.

Jo Livermore





